April 14, 2021

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board Board of Supervisors 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 San Francisco, CA 94102-4689

Dear Ms. Calvillo:

Attached please find a proposed Resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval which authorizes the Department of Public Works to accept and expend a grant of up to \$250,000 from the San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District for the Pit Stop Public Toilet Program starting July 1, 2020, through June 30, 2021.

The following is a list of accompanying documents:

- 1. Proposed Resolution
- 2. Grant Information Form
- 3. MOA between BART and Public Works 03.03.2016
- 4. MOA Amendment 1, 04.01.2018
- 5. MOA Amendment 2, 09.30.2018
- 6. MOA Amendment 3, 09.27.2019
- 7. MOA Amendment 4, 11.16.2020
- 8. Grant Budget
- 9. Grant Budget Detail

I am the contact person for this proposed legislation.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Spitz

Policy and Government Affairs

Jeremy.Spitz@sfdpw.org

415-361-2368